
 

 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
Litchfield Council is proposing a permanent road closure of the northern section of Thorngate 
Road, Holtze, which adjoins the Robertson Barracks Training Area.  

The road reserve is of variable width and is approximately 1.55km in length. It is formed and 
unsealed for approximately 809m with the remaining 738m uncleared bush. The image below 
shows the extent of the proposed section to be closed.  

The affected lands parcel (s);  

• Parcel 02780, Hundred of Bagot, zone CA 
• Parcel 02270, Hundred of Bagot, zone CA 
• Parcel 04457, Hundred of Bagot (north of Campbell Road), zone CA 
• Parcel 07403, Hundred of Bagot, zone CA 

Council is seeking public comments for this road closure in accordance with the NT Local 
Government Act 2019, Part 12.3, Section 272. 
  
This proposal is open for public comment from the 30 July 2025 to 27 August 2025 
Comments can be made to Council by emailing council@litchfield.nt.gov.au 
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